
Criteria for a GRSO to Book a Meeting Space in Weimer Hall 
 
General Registered Student Organizations may reserve meeting space in Weimer Hall through the 

Dean’s office if they meet the following criteria:   

• Must be registered and in good standing with the Office of Student Activities and 
Involvement. 

• A College of Journalism and Communications faculty or full-time staff member 
designated as the organization’s official advisor. 

• The organization has a focus on professional development within the journalism or 
communication industry. 

• The organization’s constitution must have an academic mission that aligns with the 
academic disciplines of the College of Journalism and Communications. 

• The registration must be made by an executive board member who is listed on the 
registration documents with Student Activities and Involvement.   

• The e-board member making the reservation must have a valid UFID and be enrolled 
and in good standing at the university during the time of reservation. 

• The e-board member making the reservation should also be enrolled as a degree 
seeking student within the College of Journalism and Communications.  This would 
include the undergraduate majors of Journalism, Advertising, Public Relations, and 
Media Production, Management, and Technology.  Students pursuing a MA degree or 
PhD from the College of Journalism and Communications would also qualify. 
 
 


